
refurbished, and new gaskets found or fabricated, the 

"battleship" linoleum floor can be installed so the cab 

interior finish will match the-exterior finish. Please 

note, when the new floor is done, no golf cleated 

shoes will be allowed inside! 

-Vcwidt VeMJey 

-TRAIN SHEET NOTES-
Train Sheet No. 87, September/October, 1997, was 

produced the second week of November and will be 

mailed the third week. Shasta Rail Group staff 

members Richard F. Daniels, and Adam Clegg helped 

with production. Our mailing staff consist of John 

Walker, Robert Forren, and Gary Austin. 

Our membership database, maintained by Shasta Rail 

Group, has completed entering all our members and is 

-LAST MINUTE NEWS UPDATE-

Due to the resignation of our President Steve Habeck, 

our Board of Directors appointed member Tom 

Graham to fill the Board vacancy. A new President 

will be selected at the December Board meeting. 

Bruce and Sue Cooper resigned from the Board after 

the November meeting for personal reasons . These 

two positions will be filled by appointment by the 

Board at their December 14th meeting. 

Any eligible member who would like to be 

considered for one of these positions is asked to 

contact Executive Di rector Norman Holmes at 

(530)832-4737. 

correcting addresses, etc. If you see a mistake with t------------;:::=======;­
your mailing label, or are not getting your FRRS 

publications in a timely manner, please contact Bill 

Shippen at (530)892-9609 or in writing to: FRRS 

PO Box 1411, Chico, California, 95927-1411. 

-MEMBERSHIP NOTES-

Shasta Rail Group has been awarded the contract for 

membership database management and membership 

renewals. Please direct all payments for new/renewal 

memberships, address changes, etc . to : 

FRRS P. O. BOX 1411, Chico, California 

95927-1411. Phone is (530)892-9609, 24-Hour FAX 

(530)894-7359, or we can be contacted via e-mail at: 

wphlight@aol.com. Thanks! 

- 13 tll.t Shippe¥ll 

MEMBERSHIP SERVICES MANAGER 

* 
-SANTA TRAIN TIME-

Get out the snow boots and jackets, 

the 1997 Santa Train is running 

December 6 and the 13th. Come on 

up and enjoy some cookies, hot 

coffee and our decorated 

caboose train! 
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